Festival of Trees

350 Elk Street, Rapid City, SD 57701-7351 • Phone: 343-7262 • Fax: 343-7293

No. CC081902-01

July 31, 2002

Mr. Adam Altman, City Attorney City Attorneys Office 300 6th Street Rapid City, SD 57701



Dear Mr. Altman,

Behavior Management Systems Inc., doing business as a non-profit corporation would like to request permission to conduct a raffle at our fifth annual Festival of Trees. This event will be held November 22nd and 23rd at the Rushmore Plaza Civic Center. There will be two raffles conducted, one on Friday the 22nd and one on Saturday the 23rd. The value of the items is well under \$15,000.

If you need further information, please let me know by calling 343-7262 or emailing me at mskillma@behaviormanagement.org. Thank You.

Sincerely,

Margaret Skillman

Director of Special Projects



Benefiting Behavior Management Systems www.behaviormanagement.org